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Stockholm 28 October 2024

Sven Nyman and Helena Saxon decline
re-election to the Board of Directors of
SEB

Board members Sven Nyman and Helena Saxon have given notice to the Nomination
Committee of Skandinaviska Enskilda Banken AB that they are not available for re-
election to the Board of Directors at SEB’s next Annual General Meeting, expected to be
held on 1 April 2025.

The Nomination Committee’s assignment to prepare a proposal for directors has commenced
and will be presented together with the notice to the Annual General Meeting.

Sven Nyman has been a member of SEB’s Board of Directors since 2013 and Helena Saxon
since 2016.

For further information, contact:

Pawel Wyszynski, Head of Investor Relations
+46 70 462 2111

pawel.wyszynski@seb.se

Petter Brunnberg, Head of Media Relations & External Communication
+46 70 763 5166
petter.brunnberg@seb.se

SEB is a leading northern European financial services group with international reach. We exist to positively shape
the future with responsible advice and capital, today and for generations to come. By partnering with our customers,
we want to be a leading catalyst in the transition to a more sustainable world. In Sweden and the Baltic countries,
SEB offers financial advice and a wide range of financial services. In Denmark, Finland, Norway, Germany and the
United Kingdom, we have a strong focus on corporate and investment banking based on a full-service offering to
corporate and institutional clients. The international nature of SEB's business is reflected in our presence in more
than 20 countries worldwide, with around 19,000 employees. At 30 September 2024, the Group's total assets
amounted to SEK 4,142bn while assets under management totalled SEK 2,709bn. Read more about SEB

at sebgroup.com.
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